
From: Bauman, Robert
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: Message to Mayor Tom Barrett
Date: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 1:52:01 PM

For the slaughter house files.
 

From: coupdefoudre@sbcglobal.net [mailto:coupdefoudre@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 1:29 PM
To: Hamilton, Ashanti
Cc: cavalier.johnson@milwaukee.gov; russelstamper@milwaukee.gov; Bauman, Robert;
ald05@milwaukee.com
Subject: Fw: Message to Mayor Tom Barrett
 
 
 
Sent from Windows Mail
 

From: coupdefoudre@sbcglobal.net
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 7:31 AM
To: mayor@milwaukee.gov
 
Dear Alder People:
I am against a slaughterhouse.  I grew up in Green Bay where the smell from Green Bay
Packaging carried across the entire city on a hot summer night.  I am a vegetarian and have
been for 30 years.  I also worked for potawatoni casino about 4 or so years ago.
When I went for orientation Cargil slaughterhouse was there.  I said I will not work near a
slaughterhouse and thankfully it closed before I started working.
I know the casino would have lost business if it had stayed.  I was told by other casino 
workers  that when Cargil  was there often pieces of meat would fall from the sky from birds
that tried to carry them away. Even an avid meat eater would be disgusted.
 
If a slaughterhouse comes, I will sell my house and move.  I can also predict that it will
prevent young educated and technical people from taking jobs in Milwaukee.  The more
educated and liberal a young person is the more likely they are to be vegan or vegetarian.
Even meat eaters do not want to live near the smell and image of animals being
slaughtered.
 
if Milwaukee wants to be considered more segregated , violent and non-progressive  than 
it is already perceived I imagine building a slaughterhouse is a good idea.  If the city wants to
move into the 21st with the rest of the civilized world it needs to be stopped.
 
The first I saw of the this was on the news this morning.  The city politicians should be
embarrassed and ashamed they were talking about such a horrific venture while keeping the
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people of Milwaukee in the dark.   I know you are a good and sincere human being so
please stop this.

Thank you
Katherine Simpson
 
Sent from Windows Mail
 


